
Corpus Christi 

Catholic Primary School 

31 JANUARY 2020 

FRIDAY 

                                                                 PAGE 1 @CCPrimaryLeeds  

Year 5 Year 5/6 Year 6 

 

James H 

Leo 

Tyler 

Oscar 

 

Year 1/2 

Natasha 

Ava-Rose 

Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 2 

Liam 

Daniel 

Year 3 

Tommy 

Daisy 

Senay 

Aiste 

Savannah B 

Nasiya 

James 

Sebastian 

Year 1 

Saffiya 

Teddie 

Sampson 

Evie-Lou 

Reception 

 
 

 

 
Overall as a school this week we are 

ABOVE TARGET   

98.1%   ☺ 

Overall as a school since Sept. we 

are JUST BELOW  TARGET 

96.3%    

Since Start of Year 

Year 5/6 98.2% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 1 97.7% 

Year 3 97.5% 

Year 6 97.2% 

Year 2 96.8% 

Year 1/2 96.4% 

Year 5 94.9% 

Year 3/4 94.5% 

Reception 91.8% 

This Week 

Year 1 100% 

Year 3 100% 

Year 4 99.3% 

Year 5 98.7% 

Year 3/4 98.1% 

Year 5/6 98.1% 

Year 6 98.1% 

Year 2 96.4% 

Reception 96.3% 

Year 1/2 94.4% 

Overall as a school 
we are just  

below target.  
 

Please be assured that if 
your child is unwell in 
school, we will always  

contact and inform  
their parents/carers. 

W HOLE  S CHOOL  A TTENDANCE  T ARGET  -  9 7%  

Thank you to all the parents  
and carers who have  

brought their children  
to school on time every day, 
both this week and since the 

start of the school year.  

 

Year 1 - 100% 

Year 3—100% 

Fantastic  

Attendance! 

Thank you to all the parents  
and carers who have  

brought their children  
to school on time every day, 
both this week and since the 

start of the school year.  
 

Attendance is ABOVE 
target for the week! 

Well done! 
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IMPORTANT DATES  

DATE DAY TIME EVENT 

4 Feb TUE 4.30pm Parents Consultations booking are now available online. 

5 Feb WED 5.30pm Year 6 SATs Parents Meeting 

6 Feb THU 9.00am Year 6 SATs Parents’ Meeting 

7 Feb FRI 3.30pm School Discos for Years 4 and 5. 

12 Feb WED 4-7.00pm Parent Consultation Evening 

13 Feb THU 5-8.00pm Parent Consultation Evening  

14 Feb FRI All day School Closed—Training Day 

Knights of St. Columba  

Christmas Painting Competition. 
Before Christmas our pupils took part in the Knights of St Columba annual 

Christmas Art Competition. They produced some wonderful paintings 

which were judged alongside over 200 entries from other school in Leeds.  

Last Friday, Mr Colllins visited our school on behalf of the Knights.   

We were delighted when he announced the following results: 

AGE 5 - 7  AGE 8 - 11   

1st  Harper  1st  Roxanne  

2nd Aiste 2nd Lucas  

3rd  Faith    

A m az ing   

p ai nt in g s   

eve r yo ne ,   

we l l  d o ne !  
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Pirate day 

On Monday Year 1 and Year 1/2 came to school dressed as pirates!  
Throughout the day they took part in different pirate activities such as pirate dancing and pirate maths. 

Then at the end of the day parents and carers joined them to share their learning and take part in  
a pirate treasure hunt!  

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 

"Really impressed with my child's 
pirate writing and loved the pirate 
treasure hunt!"   

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 

" It was lovely to see the children so 
excited. Well done everyone!"  

On Tuesday ten children from  Years 5 

and 6 where chosen to take part in a 

dodgeball competition at Temple 

Learning Academy. The children  

competed excellently and finished in  

a fabulous 2nd place.  

Well done everyone! 

D O D G E B A L L  C O M P E T I T I O N  
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In Year 5 this week, the children enjoyed another 

visit from Mr D. The children used the skills they 

learnt to cut, grate and mix a variety of  

vegetables to make lovely spring rolls. They were 

well behaved as always and everyone had a 

great time.  

Year 6 

Year 5 

Last week, Year 6 made  

delicious spring rolls in our  

cookery, health and nutrition 

class. We prepared all the fresh 

vegetables ourselves including 

peeling chopping and grating. 

The teamwork in our kitchen 

was outstanding and the food 

tasted amazing!!! It shouldn’t be 

too long before we get our very 

own Michelin Star! 
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Year 3 

On Thursday, Mr D visited Year 3 to make salmon fish fingers. First, the children made breadcrumbs by 
slicing bread using the claw method.  The bread was then toasted and boken up to make the  

breadcrumbs. Then the children chopped some coriander and mixed it with the breadcrumbs we had 
made. They whisked some eggs and dipped the salmon pieces into the egg to help the breadcrumbs 

stick to the salmon. Finally, the children rolled the salmon pieces in the coriander and  
breadcrumb mix and placed them into the oven to bake. They were delicious!  

Savannah B from Year 4 has been very 

thoughtful and kindly donated her long 

hair to the ‘Little Princess Trust. This charity 

accepts hair donations from people  

wanting their hair to be used to help  

children who have hair loss due 

to cancer treatment or other causes.   


